
 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 1 Classes  
                                                                              
                                                                                                  Thursday 5th September 2019  
 

Forest School 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know, at Garlinge we are continually looking at new and innovative ways to improve provision for 
your child in their transition from Reception into KS1.  As a result of this, we are very pleased to let you 
know that ALL children in Year 1 will be attending a 6 week course at the Manor House Forest School 
Site, based within the grounds of Quex Park, starting on the week beginning the 16th September. 
 
Each class will visit the Forest School for one day per week, with the exception of the week beginning 
the 14th October due to our Harvest celebrations. Most of the children will be visiting on the same day 
each week, please see below the day that your child will attend: 
 
Monday: 1D Mrs Flynn                                                     Tuesday: 1B Mr Johnson 
Wednesday: 1A Mr Piper                                                 Friday: 1C Miss Barlow 
 
 
The cost of the visits will be met in full by the school, and transport will also be provided so that the 
children will come to, and go home from, school at the normal time each day. 
 
You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch and plenty to drink, unless provided by the 
school. Your child will also need to dress appropriately for the sessions, please see the clothing checklist 
attached. 
 
I would be grateful if you could return the attached permission slip by Wednesday 11th September. 
 
We are all looking forward to this exciting experience to continue this provision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Wasway  
Assistant Head teacher 

 

 
I agree to my son/daughter receiving medicine as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or 
surgical treatment, as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 
Including Anesthetic                    or Blood Transfusions                        (Please tick)                                     

My child normally has a free school dinner and I would like a packed lunch provided.  
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………..Class ………………………… 
 
Signed …………………………………..…………………………………………………Parent / Carer 
 
 
Please Print Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………….. 


